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July 14, 1978

Mr. Herach Markarian

76 Bretton Road

West Hartford, Connecticut 06117
Dear Mr. Markarian:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of $25.00
(twanty-five dollars) which you kindly gave on the occasion of the
tenth anniversary of the consecration of St. Vartan Armenian
Cathedral.

May you and your loved ones be graced with the Lord's blessings.

With prayers,

Reverend Khajag Barsamian
Acting Canon Sacrist

Enclosure: Receipt No.29940



